

December 9, 2015

Grace Engel



Dear Grace,

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to offer you admission to Colorado School of Mines beginning in the Fall term 2016. You are among a select group of students admitted to attend Colorado School of Mines. We have the highest admissions standards of any public university in Colorado and I commend you on your academic achievement, and personal passion for excellence in all that you do. Your admission recognizes your past accomplishments and our belief in your future successes.

I invite you to join the Mines community; a community of scholars comprised of award-winning faculty and motivated students who bring their skills and talents together to explore and solve some of the world's most challenging issues. Our programs in engineering, applied science, mathematics and economics, as well as our vast array of minor programs, will put you in a position to utilize your creativity, and further develop your problem-solving skills to better the world around you.

You will find Mines to be a friendly and academically challenging campus environment. We encourage student involvement outside the classroom, and we know that our diverse student life opportunities and strong student support programs help our students succeed here as well as after graduation.

To facilitate a smooth transition to Colorado School of Mines, <u>please carefully review</u> the enclosed guide, *Road Map to Mines*, which includes essential steps you need to take to join us. Additionally, a *Student Enrollment Confirmation Instruction Form*, and *Residence Life brochure* are enclosed. <u>Please read all</u> of these carefully and adhere to all deadlines.

Your Campus Wide Identification Number (CWID) is tis unique to you. If you decide to enroll, it will become your permanent campus student identification number. Please use your CWID when corresponding with offices on campus such as Residence Life, Financial Aid or Admissions.

Again, congratulations, Grace, on your admission to Colorado School of Mines! On behalf of the faculty and staff, I want to welcome you and hope you will decide to join us.

Sincerely,

Heather Boyd

Heather Boyd

Associate Vice President Enrollment Management

Enclosures: 3

